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25th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Nursery Hill Newsletter  

 
 
Half Term Break 
Today we break up for the Half Term.  We return back to school on 4th November 2019.   
School opens at 8.45 am. 
 
Motivation Rewards 
This week we had the first of our Motivational Rewards.  The children had a memorable experience 
which will help to build their motivation and efforts so that they continue to work to the high  
expectations set for them in their learning and behaviour for learning.  Just to let parents know that in 
future the reward will acknowledge the effort made by all those parents who have supported their 
children by ensuring they are in school punctually every day and achieving the school attendance 
target of 96%.  The reward will also inspire and motivate our children who have maintained our high 
standard, and shown themselves to be well-behaved, respectful young people, working hard to 
achieve their personal goals. 
 
Expectation Letters 
Today some parents will receive copies of the power point shared with you at the beginning of this 
academic year.  Please read through it so that you know our expectations. 
 
Poppy Appeal 
We will be selling poppies, bracelets, pencil sharpeners, rubbers etc, to raise money for the British 
Legion after half term.  Please help us support this worthwhile cause. 
 
Bonfire Lunch 
We will be providing a special meal for the children.  Please see attached.  Also on the back of the 
menu is a letter from Nuneaton Foodback - thanking us for our support – long may we continue to 
support people less fortunate than ourselves. 
 
Photographs 
This week your child bought home their photograph proofs. Please send in all monies by Tuesday 5th 
November 2019. 
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Secondary School Applications 
This is just a reminder for Year 6 parents that the closing date for Secondary School applications is 
Thursday 31st October 2019. 
 
Bollywood Dancing 
Due to unforeseen circumstances on Monday our Bollywood experience will take place on Monday 4th 
November 2019.  We look forward to all the children joining in. 
 
Community News 
Holy Trinity Church, Hartshill, will be hosting a free ‘Light Party’ on Sunday 27th October 2019 from    
5 pm – 7 pm.  There will be arts, crafts, refreshments, games and music.  Why not join them for a fun 
party of light and life! 
 
Attendance and Punctuality   (The attendance figures from 02/09/2019 until 25/10/2019)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The whole school is currently at 92.99%.   Please remember that our whole school target is 96%.  
We need to work harder to improve this.  Come on everyone, we can do it!  
 
 
 
 
 
Have a good half term! 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ms J Clarke  
Head of School  
 
 
 
 

Reception   (Nursery)  94.87% (82.24%) 
Year 1  91.50% 
Year 2 95.05% 
Year 3/4 91.68% 
Year 4/5  91% 
Year 6  96.19% 


